H-DSB Seeking Volunteers for Study Committee

On March 28", the communities of Hillsborough and Deering passed Article 13 on the
Hillsboro-Deering School District ballot asking voters, “To have a Study Committee of
stakeholders to determine if a separate Budget committee is in the best interest or not
of the communities.”

The Hillsboro-Deering Cooperative School Board has voted to form a six-member study
committee to include two community members and one business owner who are
registered voters in Hillsborough or Deering; one administrator from the district, at least
one school board member (and alternate), and one student representative.

The committee shall begin meeting no earlier than July 1, 2023, with meetings posted in
advance and minutes taken. The committee is tasked with familiarizing themselves with
the current budget process and community participation in that process for our district;
and to gather research on the budget processes in other similarly governed school
districts. The committee will report back on their findings to the school board at the
second meeting in September.

If you are a community member or business owner interested in serving on this
volunteer committee, please submit your name, address and contact information
through this google form or in writing to SAU 34, 78 School St., Hillsboro, NH, 03244.

The deadline for submission is Wednesday, June 14, 2023. Names will be randomly
selected and announced at the Monday, June 19, 2023, Hillsboro-Deering School Board
meeting. If you have any questions, please contact School Board Chair, Chris Bober at
cbober@hdsd.org.



https://forms.gle/HsNwnwsUz7syjNGN6



